
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
St Monica’s School will celebrate National No Bullying Day and 
Harmony Day on Wednesday 20th March. On this day our school 
community is asked to WEAR ORANGE to demonstrate our solidarity 
and stance against any form of bullying as a school community.  
Parents can find further information to help your child understand 
what bullying means or if you suspect your child is being bullied on 
this site: https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/forkids 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Canteen Roster       Cake Raffle Roster 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

CANTEEN NEWS 

During lent NO meat or chicken products will be available on Fridays.  
(Friday 8th March – Friday 12th April) 
 

The following menu will be available on Friday’s, as well as non-meat items from our regular menu. 
 

Fish Burger    $3.50 Spinach & Ricotta Rolls $3.00 

Fish Fingers    $0.60 each Hash Brown’s   $1.00 each 

Macaroni & Cheese  $3.50 Cheese Pizza   $3.00 

Nacho’s   $3.50 Tuna Sandwich  $2.50 

Vegetarian Fried Rice  $3.50 Tuna Salad   $4.00 

Mediterranean Roll (tuna, olives, tomato paste) $3.00  

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 
March 13 

Hot Dog Day K-6 

Friday 
March 15 

Open Morning for prospective new 
families 9.30-10.30am 
 

Yr 3 Longneck Lagoon 

Monday 
March 18 

School Assembly 2.15pm 

K-2 Rouse Hill House excursion 

Tuesday 
March 19 

Cyber Safety Presentation 12.30pm 

Parent Talk 2.10pm 

Wednesday 
March 20 

Harmony Day – Say no to Bullying 

Thursday 
March 21 

Yr 6 Canberra 

Friday 
March 22 

Yr 6 Canberra 

Monday 
March 25 

Activities afternoon 2:15pm 

Upcoming Dates: 
5

th
 April –           Cross Country 

Week 7 – 14
th
 March 

Kinder Hannah C & Ryan P 

1B Chelsea F 1W Ceanna H-T 

2B Lily C 

3B Anika C 3W Makayla G 

4B Marcus G 4W Kyle C 

5B Morgan C 5W Imogen F 

6B Mia G-P 6W Sarah H 

Wednesday 
March 13 

Jodie McMurray & Bethany Cox 
Hot Dog Day whole school K-6 

Friday 
March 15 

Paula Sciberras & Josette Semaan 
No meat or chicken products 

Monday 
March 18 

Beverly Owens 
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Term 1, Week 7 
Tuesday March 12, 2019 

St Monica’s Primary School 

Newsletter UPDATE 

Hot Dog Day 

The canteen is holding a  

Whole School  

Hot Dog Day 

Wednesday 13th March 

$3.50 

Hot Dog with sauce 
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Fund raising for Project Compassion. 

A small group of senior students, who are generously supported by their families will conduct a stall each Tuesday 
during Lent, at recess time (until stocks sell out). The students will have stationary items for sale, including 
erasers, key rings, pencils etc. The prices range from 50c to $2, and there will also be a guessing competition. We 
congratulate these students for showing initiative during this time of Lent, helping to raise awareness of others 
about the importance of almsgiving. 
 
Leanne Ryan 
Religious Education Co-Ordinator. 

 
Application for extended leave/travel for students (5 or more days) 

Previously parents/carers were required to complete an application for extended leave for 10 or more days. 

Family holidays and travel outside of school holiday period for 5 days or more are now required to complete 

an “Application for Extended Leave”. Families will be considered individually based on your child’s 

attendance, the intention of the extended leave and the impact on your child’s participation and progress at 

school. A copy of the relevant travel documentation such as an Eticket (in the case of flight bound travel) 

or itinerary (in the case of non-flight bound travel within Australia only) must be attached to the 

application. 

 
Pick up Arrangements 

If your child/children are being picked up by another parent or by people who 
are not on your contact list, please ensure that the school is advised in 
writing.  If this is a recurring arrangement, adding this person as your child’s 
contact will eliminate the need for a note. Please provide the contact’s name, 
relationship and mobile phone number so it can be added to the child’s file. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Monica’s Fete Saturday 3rd August 2019 
Planning has begun for St Monica’s FETE!  We are going to need lots of helpers and volunteers to make 
this day a success. Please keep the date in mind and if possible keep your schedule free even if it is for a 
couple of hours to help out. It’s all for the children and they absolutely LOVE this day.  
 
This year we will see the White Elephant Stall return. We are looking for someone to co-ordinate and 
prepare a roster for helpers to sort through items that are donated. We will be honest….this isn’t an easy 
task, but if you think you have some time to donate you will have a band of workers and you will not be 
alone. We begin taking donations the beginning of July. If this interests you please send an email to 
stmonicasfete@gmail.com with your phone number and someone will give you a call to discuss. 

 

mailto:stmonicasfete@gmail.com


 



 



 



 



          St Monica’s Fete Committee 2018 
 

stmonicasfete@gmail.com 
 

 

 

Thank You to our Major Sponsors 
 

STARR PARTNERS WINDSOR and NTH RICHMOND 
M: 0488 717 184 D: 02 4587 7577 (Windsor) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


